
 

Date: 3rd August 2023 
 
To, 
The Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
 
Subject: Outcome of the Board Meeting held on 3rd August 2023 

(Commenced at: 03:00 PM and Concluded at: 04:05 PM) 

Scrip ID: WSFX 
Scrip Code: 511147 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
p 
This is to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company at their meeting held today 
i.e. 3rd August 2023 has inter-alia considered and approved the Unaudited Financial Results 
of the Company for the first quarter ended 30th June 2023, as recommended by the Audit 
Committee. 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 and 33 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirement) Regulation, 2015, we enclose herewith the following: 
 

1. Un-Audited Financial Results for the quarter ended 30th June 2023; 
 

2. Limited Review Report issued by the Statutory Auditor of the Company for the 
quarter ended 30th June 2023; 

 
You are requested to kindly take the above information on records. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For WSFx Global Pay Limited 
(Formerly known as Wall Street Finance Limited) 
 
 
_______________________ 
Manisha Lakhotia 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Encl: As above 



12th Floor, The Ruby 
29 Senapati Bapat Marg 
Dadar (West) 
Mumbai - 400 028, India 
 
Tel: +91 22 6819 8000 
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